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 Scrutiny Review –  Adult Care Management  (Reporting-in Review) 
 

Achieved since last meeting This is an officer-led reporting-in review that will report in to the 
Committee at key stages. 
 
The Committee considered the scope of the review in December.  
It will examine three main areas to identify efficiencies: 

Assessment Process, Care Planning Process, and Client 
Financial Assessments and Personalisation. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The next update is scheduled for March. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 

Scrutiny Review –  Sustainability of the Care Market  (Reporting-in Review) 
 

Achieved since last meeting This is an officer-led reporting-in review that will report in to the 
Committee at key stages, with a focus on the development of the 
Five Lamps Home Care pilot project. 
 
An update outlining progress in setting up the service was 
presented on 14 February. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The next more detailed update will be scheduled when the 
project is well established and information on outcomes is 
available for consideration. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 

Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

North Tees and Hartlepool (NTH) NHS Trust Quality Account - 
The Trust will attend in April to present the draft Quality Account 
for 2016-17.   
 
A presentation on the Trust’s revised Clinical Services Strategy 
was considered in January. 
 
Visits to Frontline Services –   Feedback from the visits to Adult 
Social Work Team, and Personalisation Team was considered at 
Committee in February.   
 
Quality Standards Framework (QSF) - The dates for next year’s 
round of results are being finalised. 
 

Requests for more information 
 

Members requested further information on the local policy 
regarding consultant to consultant referrals (and whether these 
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must be via a GP). 
 

NHS Updates / Consultations 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

Better Health Programme –This programme of acute services 
reconfiguration is now a key part of the local Sustainability and 
Transformation Plan (STP).  STPs are in the process of being signed 
off nationally.  Public consultation on options is now planned from 
June/July 2017. 
  
The statutory Joint Committee has been formed by all seven 
affected Authorities (including North Yorkshire) in order to 
consider and respond to the consultation.   In advance of the 
formal consultation, the Committee will be reviewing the public 
feedback to date, plans for consultation, and the development of 
the options appraisal process.    
 

Requests for more 
information 

Better Health Programme- Workforce information was considered 
at the Joint Committee meeting in January.  In March, the 
Committee will be seeking information on the level of local 
authority involvement in the development of proposals, and the 
plans for the public consultation process. 
 

 

Regional Health Committees 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

Tees Valley Committee – Middlesbrough Council are hosting 
during 2016-17.  The meeting on 26 January received an update on 
the review of NHS funded respite care for people with learning 
disabilities.   This is currently seeking views on current services.  
The Committee was also provided with information following its 
look at children and young people’s mental health and wellbeing.  
This will be provided to the People Committee to inform their 
review. 
 
Regional Committee – There have been no further meetings since 
the last update. 

Requests for more 
information 
 

The Committee will be updated with the Vascular Surgery review 
and formal consultation is planned (it is not currently foreseen that 
this will affect patient flows for Stockton residents). 
 

 

Monitoring   

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

The Action Plan for the Review of DoLS was considered and agreed 
at the January meeting. 
 

Requests for more 
information 
 

- 

 

Next Meeting 

7 March 4pm 

 


